
International Joint Commission 
Commission mixte internationale 

Chairman's Office 
Bureau du President 

April 7, 1999 

Ms. Sarah Miller 
Canadian Environmental Law Association 
517 College Street, Suite 401 
Toronto, ON M6G 42 

Dear Ms. Miller: 

This is a note of thanks for the effort you devoted to making such a success of our 
March 30-31 Policy Workshop in Toronto, Ontario. The IJC Commissioners, TIC staff, and 
the study team for the reference on water consumption, diversion, and removals were left 
better prepared to take on this challenging study as a result of your participation. 

We hope that we will have other opportunities to continue this dialogue and that you 
enjoyed it as much as we did. 

Yours sincerely, 

Ch. L1t 
Chain an 
Canadian Section 

Ottawa e Washington 0 Windsor 
100 rue Metcalfe Street Ottawa, Ontario K1P 5M1 (613) 995-2984 
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